
 

 

 

First Christian Church 

  Wilson, NC 
Receipt of Information and Memorabilia 

Offered in Celebration of the FCC’s Sesquicentennial 
 

Thank you for offering your memories to help celebrate First Christian Church’s 150 years of worship and 

service in the Wilson community. 

Please list the items below that you are offering.  And… if you are submitting photographs or documents that 

you wish to have returned, please have color copies made in the church office and take the originals back 

home with you, or clearly label the items with your name on them. (Of course, new items will always be 

welcomed for the FCC archives!) 

Item Notes about the memory 
I want this item 
returned to me 

I want to donate this item 
to the church archives 

  
 
 
 
 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 

  

  
 
 
 
 

  

  
 
 
 
 

  

 

I give my permission for FCC’s Sesquicentennial Committee to use these items as they deem appropriate for the 
celebration. 
 
____________________________________________                _______________________________ 
Printed Name as it should appear in printed materials  Telephone 
 
____________________________________________  _______________________________ 
Signature       Email 


